

Dickeyville Grotto

POST OFFICE BOX 238, DICKEYVILLE, WI 53808 - (608) 568-7519

September 19, 1986

Mr. Seymour Rosen 1804 North Van Ness Los Angeles, CA 90028

Dear Mr. Rosen:

Thank you for the article from "Whole Earth Review", Fall 1986.

Naturally we were pleased to see a picture of our Grotto and the accompanying article. Thank you very much for the inclusion.

The Grotto continues to have visitors day after day. It has been estimated that 60,000 tourists stop annually. Visitors continue to be amazed at all the work put into its building. We have bus loads of senior citizens stop for a tour from all parts of the Midwest.

Many people comment on the creative imagination of the builder, Father Wenerus, as there seems to be many symbols everywhere.

Again, thank you!

Very sincerely yours,

Father Francis J. Steffen

Pastor

Mrs. Judy Riniker Mrs. Marge Timmerman Co-managers